
This week, we have been reading ‘The Little Cockroach’; a story about a cockroach who 
travels to a different country to try their food!  
 
Mr Crocodile, can I cross your river? 
In Phonics this week, we have been playing 'Cross the River'! We had to sound out the objects 
we had to be able to cross Mr Crocodile's river (c-u-p, cup). The children enjoyed playing this 
so much, they wanted to play their own game in their own free time! 
 
Senses 
We’ve also been looking at our senses this week. We learnt that we have 5 senses; see, smell, 
touch, taste and hear. Mrs Livesey brought in some different materials and food to feel, see, 
smell and hear and we used some excellent describing words to describe them. We described 
cereal as ‘crunchy’, cotton wool as ‘soft’, jelly as ‘slimy’ and rice as ‘spiky’. 
 
Caterpillars 
Our caterpillars are growing wonderfully! The children are really enjoying observing how 
they have grown each day and are looking forward to when they start making their 
chrysalis! 
 
All About EYFS 
We hope you enjoyed reading the Development Matters age-related expectations for Literacy, 
last week. This week’s focus: Mathematics. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend! 
The Pre-School Team  
 

 

 

 

 

Star Award 

Richie 

    

 

 

HARRIS PRIMARY SCHOOL 
PRE-SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Week ending 14th March 2025 

Things to Remember: 
 

 Please NAME all uniform. Thank you. 
 

 If you would like a family photo on our 
classroom display, please email one photo to 
Mrs Livesey. 
 

 Please visit our new page on our website, all 
about how you can prepare your child for 
Reception: 
https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/page/startin
g-school/157490 

 

Our week in photos – check out our 
class gallery: 

 

https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/work
/senses/96279 

 



 

  



 

 

 



 

 



  


